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The Office of Senate Curator is proud to present this catalogue of the U.S. Senate’s
graphic art collection, which we hope will be a significant resource for those interested
in the history of this institution. Curators, historians, and other scholars interested in

further information on any of the prints should contact the Office of Senate Curator,

Room S-411, U.S. Capitol, Washington, D.C. 20510. Telephone (202) 224-2955. &

Diane K. Skvarla

Senate Curator
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